
Appeal for Tree Branch Trimming Due to 

Environmental Concerns 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally appeal for the urgent trimming of tree 

branches located near [specific location or address], as they pose significant environmental 

concerns. 

The overgrown branches are not only obstructing sunlight and affecting the growth of 

surrounding plants but also create potential hazards during inclement weather. Moreover, the 

encroachment of these branches disrupts local wildlife habitats and the overall ecosystem of the 

area. 

As a member of the community committed to preserving our environment, I urge you to consider 

the importance of proper tree maintenance for the health of our urban ecosystem. I believe that 

timely intervention could mitigate these risks and promote a healthier environment for both 

residents and wildlife. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


